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March 18, 2020


My dear People, 

As you know we are facing difficult challenges as individuals, families, and
parishes.  We have done our best to meet your spiritual needs.  Another element to consider are our practical, material needs.  Bills need to be paid, and the buildings and grounds need to be maintained.  Here are some ways to help support our parish in practical ways.

Make use of the online giving option. This will use your computer to automatically draw from your bank account and send it to the parish. Go to holyghostchurch.org for Holy Ghost contributions then click on online giving.

Mail in your regular Sunday envelope.  Many of you use this method and we are VERY GRATEFUL.  PLEASE CONTINUE.

Use the enclosed envelope to send contributions trying to be as generous as possible.

Drop off your contribution to the parish, in a clearly marked envelope at the Rectory.

In administrating your contributions, be sure that we are being as frugal as possible; cutting costs as much as possible. With all of us working together, we are sure with God’s help to survive this crisis.

Please be sure that everything you do to financially help our parish, will be blessed by God’s grace.

Your pastor and friend,



Father David Kozak and the parish staff.
